
 

 

June 14, 2022 

  

Price Increase Announcement 

  

To Our Valued Customers: 

  

As we continue to receive price increases across the board on raw materials and 

freight this year, Trim-Tex will need to implement a price increase that will average 

10% on all finished goods. Some products will be above or below the 10% average 

based on the need for that product line. The increase will go into effect on all 

shipments occurring on or after Monday, July 18th, 2022. We will distribute updated 

price sheets no later than Wednesday, July 6th, 2022. 

  

The Trim-Tex family thanks you for your continued business and support. Please feel 

free to contact your local Trim-Tex Sales Representative if you have any comments or 

questions. 

  

*** We send important information to you through newsletter@trim-tex.com 

regarding price changes, new product releases, or product discontinuations. 

Please have your email administrator add this email address to your safe 

sender list to ensure you do not miss important communications from Trim-

Tex. *** 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Garcia 

Vice President of Sales 

 

Trim-Tex, 3700 W. Pratt Ave, Lincolnwood, Illinois 60712, United States, 800-874-2333  
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